HAMILTON LACROSSE ASSOCIATION
91 Chedmac Drive

PACROSSE Hamilton, ON L9C 7R5
905 389-6504

Hamilton Police Services
155 King William Street
P.O. Box 1060, LCD 1
Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Re: Request for Vulnerable Sector Screening

To Whom It May Concern;

This letter is to certify that is being requested from the Hamilton Lacrosse Association for a
(PVSC) Police Vulnerable Sector Check. We are requesting this documentation for all persons
within our Association volunteering as bench personnel, or being in a position of authority over
persons under the age of 18 years old. This requirement is mandated by our provincial
organization, the Ontario Lacrosse Association.

If you require any further information please feel free to contact me.

Yours in lacrosse,

Greg Gellie

Greg Gillis

President - Hamilton Lacrosse Association
President.hla@gmail.com

289-244-5341 (cell)
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http://www.print-driver.com/order?demolabel-en

